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Bags2School 

Thank you to all who have already started your ‘spring clean’ to help 

towards our Bag2School collection. Details of accepted items will be 

kept on our newsletter until the collection. 

Bags2School have been delivered to the houses in the village this 

past weekend. If you feel you need more bags, you are able to use a 

normal bin bag to send your items to school. 

Bags can delivered to school on Tuesday 4th February after 3pm. The 

collection will be picked up at 9am on Wednesday 5th February. If you require assistance to col-

lect and deliver your bags to school please call Mrs Dalton in the school office on 01772 690438 

and we will help arrange this for you. Thank you. 

School Website 

Please take a look at the blogs on our school website and talk to your child about what they did 

and learnt. 

Small School Sports Gymnastics https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/news/2020-01-23-small-school-

s-gymnastics-festival-2020  

A visit to St Peter’s Church https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2020-01-27-11-10-29-visit-to-st-

peter-s-church  

David and Goliath https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2020-01-27-12-18-39-david-and-goliath  

Please remember upper school parents to keep looking at our Class Dojo for your children’s 

class news. 

Our Christian value theme this half term is   

‘forgiveness’ 

Here’s a way of exploring this theme at home 

This week’s Wednesday film is:-  

Pokemon: 

The Movie (PG) 

 

 

 

There will be a small charge of £2 to cover 

the cost of a biscuit and drink. Please col-

lect children at 5.00pm when film club fin-

ishes. Thank you. 

The Library van will be visiting school this Friday 31st January. 
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School Fundraiser 

As the New Year has now started you may find yourselves ready to do a 

“good clear out” at home of all those unwanted items. To help both you and 

the school we have organised with Bag2School to collect your unwanted 

items from school on Wednesday 5
th

 February.  

Your collecting and donating will allow the school to raise funds. The whole 

collection will be weighed and the school be paid per kilo. Bag2School also 

help the environment by helping to divert unwanted textiles away from land-

fill. A recent DEFRA report has shown that textile collection schemes are helping to reduce the 

volume of textiles discarded as municipal solid waste. However it is a fact that as a nation we still 

send 350,000 tonnes of textiles to landfill every year.  

By getting involved in our Bag2School collection, you can have a sort through your cupboards 

and wardrobes to donate towards our school. It will also raise awareness amongst the children 

of the benefits of recycling and reuse. 

Bags will be sent home with pupils next week and will also be posting to the residents of 

Inskip village. If you do not reside in the village please call the school office for your bags 

on the number below.  

If you fill the donation bag and still have more then you can use any other bag to donate your 

items and don’t forget to ask family, friends and neighbours if they would like to have a sort out 

as well!  

Bag2School will be collecting from school on Wednesday 5
th

 February. Please drop your bag 

(or bags!) at school on Tuesday 4
th 

after 3pm or before 9am on the collection day.  

If you require assistance to collect bags from your home please call our school office on 

01772 690438 and we will happily organise someone from our school community to pick it 

up from you.  

Please help us raise as much money as we can through recycling your old items. 

Bag2School will accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE: 

Men’s, Ladies’,  Children’s Clothing and Paired Shoes (tied together or elastic band 

around) 

Bags, Handbags, Jewellery, Hats, Scarves and Ties 

Lingerie, Socks and Belts 

Soft Toys 

Household Linen, Household Curtains and Household Towels 

Please do not send: 

Duvets and blankets, Pillows and cushions 

Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 

Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

School uniforms with and without logo, Corporate clothing and workwear 

Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 



Dates for the diary:- 

Clubs:- 

Friday 31st  January Library Van 

Wednesday 5th February Bags2School Collection 

Friday 14th February School Closes for Half Term 

Monday 24th February School Re-opens 

Thursday 5th March Sing Together Concert  

Friday 3rd April School Closes for Easter 

Monday 20th April School Re-opens 

Friday 8th May May Day Holiday 

MONDAY 27th 8:00am till 8:50am Breakfast Club 

  3.30pm till 4.30pm Tennis with Simon  

TUESDAY 28th 8.00am till 8.50am Breakfast Club 

  3.30pm till 4.30pm Activity Club 

WEDNESDAY 29th 8.00am till 8.50am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm till 5:00pm Film Club  

THURSDSAY 30th 8.00am till 8.50am Breakfast Club 

  3.30pm till 4.30pm Technology Club 

 3.30pm till 4.30pm Inskip FC—US 

FRIDAY 31st 8.00am till 8.50am Breakfast Club 

  3.30pm till 4.30pm Activity Club 

 

Last week’s attendance; 

Upper School 94.8% 

Lower School 98.2% 

WELL DONE  

LOWER SCHOOL! 

 


